
REMEMBERING

Mary Anne Barry
June 27, 1950 - March 14, 2013

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Sue McLeod

Relation: Sister in law by marriage

I will always remember Mary's kindness to everyone and her love of animals. She has left a legacy

that will live on in her children an grandchildren. RIP dear Mary, your work here on earth is done.

Tribute from Swedish Vallhund Club of Canada 

Relation: fellow members

To John and Family,  on behalf of those members of the Swedish Vallhund Club of Canada that were

fortunate to know Mary and compete with her, we wish to send our condolences.  The Vallhund world

has lost a great friend ! 

Our thoughts are with you and your family during this difficult time and may you find comfort in

wonderful memories.

Tribute from Ann Mitchell

Relation: Friend

I am so sorry to learn of Mary's passing.  She was a terrific lady with a great sense of humor.  She

loved all animals and was so much fun to be with at Dog Shows and Trials.  Mary will be missed by so

many in the doggy community.  Sleep well Mary. God Bless.

Tribute from Linda Wishart

Relation: first cousin on her mothers side

I am very sorry to hear of Mary's passing.  Our families were not close but our mothers were Saunders

sisters and both also passed before their time.  My thoughts are with the family at this difficult time.  I

have recently been working on the Saunders family tree and would be more than happy to share it

with Mary's family. 

With heartfelt condolences,

Linda Wishart



Tribute from rosemary adams

Relation: friend

may the Lord be with you during this difficult time

Tribute from Martin and Jenni

Relation: Good Friends

John, we are so sorry to hear the news. We always loved to visit with you and Mary had a wonderful

sense of humor! She will be missed, and we send our hugs and love.

Tribute from Heather & Martin Cameron and family

Relation: Neighbours - years ago

We were so sorry to read of Mary's passing.  Years ago, we were neighbours in Crofton and our

children played together.  Then years later, after we moved, Mary took care of our dog's grooming. 

She was so kind and loving and always made sure to attach little bows to our dog's ears!  She will be

missed by all that knew her.  Our hearts go out to all her family members.

Tribute from Terri Haines

Relation: I took care of Mary

My thoughts and prayers go to John and family! I will always remember Mary's humour and smile she

was a pleasure to know and will be missed by many!! Mary also had my daughter in her patrol at Girl

Guides Courtney will always remember Mary Barry FOREVER!! You now have your wings Mary fly

and may you always have sun in your face and wind at your back!

Tribute from The Livingston Family

Relation: Family friend

Don,Gina ,James & Calum wish to send our condolences to the Barry Family. Our thoughts and

prayers are with you.

Tribute from Edna Joyce

Relation: cousin

My condolences to John and your family.  Mary, from hiking the West Coast Trail and Mt. Arrowsmith,

to the open road on the bike, you have many trails yet to follow. Miss you.

Tribute from Leslie Labs

Relation: Friend

Mary you will be missed by many friends and dogs. You always had the time to listen and never made

judgement of anything or anyone.

Always in our hearts. Leslie

Tribute from Ken Sharp

Relation: friend

John, I just wanted to extend my sympathies , my prayers are with you and your family.



Tribute from Del and Brittney Saywell

Relation: We enjoyed the love of dogs

I'm deeply sorry to hear about the death of Mary. I know Mary for many years through dogs, and then

again when my granddaughter  Brittney was in her Guide Troop.

Mary has crossed over her own Rainbow Bridge.

Mary will be sadly missed.

Tribute from Laurie Douglas

Relation: Sister in Guiding

Thanks for sharing your Mary with her other family of Girl Guides. Mary touched many young girls'

lives, as well as enriched the Guiders lives. For Mary, it was always about all the girls. She made

many memories for both girls and Guiders alike, she was loved and will be missed by our large

Guiding family .

Tribute from olivia barry 

Relation: granddaughter

I am mary barry granddaughter i loved my grandma so much she was always smiling and if it wasn't

for my grandma i wouldn't have gotten this far in life and she loved the girlgiudes rest in peace

grandma you r my angel looking down on me i love you grandma

Tribute from Deanie Patten, Deputy Commissioner, Pacific Shores Area Girl Guides

Relation: Sisters in Guiding

On behalf of Girl Guides of Canada, Pacific Shores Area I would like to send our heartfelt condolences

to Mary's family. She will be greatly missed by all her Guiding sisters. Wherever you are Mary, I hope

you are still dancing.

Tribute from Kim Gallop and Melissa Sherman

Relation: Friend/coworker

Thinking about you often and my condolences to the family, you were a kind wonderful lady and

touched the hearts of many.

Tribute from Elaine Ross

Relation: Friend in the dog world

Dear John and Family,

Our family sends it deepest condolences to your family for the loss of Mary.  She was always so sweet

and kind and full of laughter.  Our connection through the German Shepherds goes back a long time. 

Kind regards,

Elaine Ross and Family

Tribute from curtis thoresen

Relation: grand son

i will miss my grandmother  very much i always lovd her smill and her sens of humer i really miss her i



wish her the best with god and hope she keeps tolcking in awer minds and hearts i will always

remeber the bests of time to gether love you lots grandma and wish you the best of luck. love your

grand son.

Tribute from Marion James

Relation: Friend

Although we didn't share a lot of time together in recent years I still would like to send the family

condolences from Rick and myself at this time.  I appreciated Mary for being the loving person,

present mother, and babysitter for our son Josh during his younger years where he became part of

John and Mary's  family because Josh and Chris (Muqwui'uth) played hockey together for about 5 

plus years; and I was attending college at the time so I wish right now to thank Mary for being there for

our family.  I know the boys have good memories in your home and I thank you for that. I ask the

Creator to be with your family today to comfort them when those unexpected yearnings of your

presence unpredictably come now and again.  Thanks for your time of being a great Hockey Mom

Mary!


